
Hello, 

Ashdown House is hosting a Spring Festival🍃on Sunday, May 
19th, from 2 - 4 pm in the Ashdown Courtyard and Hulsizer 
(room 1121) (sponsored by the GSC funding board)! All 
graduate students are welcome to attend. 

The event will feature a variety of activities including painting, 
bubble blowing, a water slide and a bouncy castle! We will also 
serve a variety of festive foods including pretzels, hot dogs, 
donuts and ice cream. Please email ashdown-events-
chair@mit.edu with any questions or concerns! 
Thanks, 
Ashdown House Events Committee 
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